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Friday 24th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are delighted to inform you that our Dolce Christmas Lunch is taking place on Monday 18th December. All 
children from Foundation and KS1 are entitled to free hot meals therefore there is no charge. However, please 
ensure you pre-order you child’s meal beforehand to help give Dolce an indication on numbers. If any children from 
KS2 would also like a Christmas meal, please select your choice in advance prior to the day. The cost of the meal is 
£2.40 as usual. 
 
Please could we ask all parents to check their Live Kitchen account and ensure there is enough funds to cover the 
cost of the lunch. If you need your password reminder resent, please email the school office.  
 
The options for the Christmas lunch is as follows:  
 

Christmas Dinner (Roast Turkey with Chipolata Sausage and Gravy) 
OR 

Quorn Fillet and Vegetarian Gravy 
------------------------------ 

Roast Potatoes 
Baton Carrots 
Garden Peas 

---------------------------- 
Festive Crumble and Custard 

OR 
Arctic Roll 

 
We hope that your child will join us in celebrating the end of term with their Christmas lunch. It is a lovely 
opportunity for everyone to enjoy a festive meal together.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Sarah Leighton  
Headteacher  
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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